From: Jonquil Stewart

Sent: 27 April 2023 19:48

To: Planning

Subject: Application no. 2023/1563/T re 12A Lancaster Grove

| object strongly to the proposal to drastically cut back this healthy,
magnificent horse chestnut tree. There is no reason given and the proposed
action is completely unwarranted.

Also, the lime tree (T2) is not located within the premises.

Jonquil Stewart



